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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 17, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CANNON/ 
JIM CONNOR 

THRU: MAX FRIEDERSDORF A 6 . 
FROM: PAT O'DONNELL 

SUBJECT: URANIUM ENRICHMENT 

Pursuant to the President's recent meeting with 
Senator Pastore, the Senator has arranged to have 
our spokesmen informally brief the Joint Committee 
on Atomic Energy on 3 P.M., Thursday, June 19, 1975 
in Room H403 in the Capitol. 

Please furnish me with a list of any staff people who 
will be accompanying us for the session. 

Thanks. 

cc: Jack Marsh 

Bill Kendall 
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